
 

 

 

23rd July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I write to thank you for all your support during my time as Principal of The Brittons 

Academy.  I was very fortunate to be appointed as Principal and have thoroughly 

enjoyed my six years here.  It has been the ideal school to finish my career in. 

 

I have been privileged to lead this school.  I have worked with so many lovely 

students and staff.   I wish the students, staff and you all the very best.  I know that 

Brittons will go from strength to strength under Mrs. Whiley’s leadership. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely summer and thank you again. 

 

Take care. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

MR. W. THOMPSON 

Principal 


